
 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM  

@ 

Elsass Hall 

1201 Fiorella 

Castroville, Texas 

Thursday 

September 1, 2022 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

A possible quorum of the Castroville City Council, Planning and Zoning Commission and 

Castroville Historic Landmark Commission may be present for a public lecture and forum hosted 

by Castroville Conservation Society.  Topic one: What is the Architectural Style of Castroville? 

Why is it Unique?  By Kathryn O’Rourke – Architectural historian and professor of art history at 

Trinity University.  

 

 

I hereby certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the bulletin board of City Hall, 

Castroville, Texas on August 26, 2022 before 6 p.m. 

 

 

 

        
       Debra Howe, City Secretary 

 

 


